
Our current medication policy, Rule 5.15 states… 

Administration of medications during school hours is discouraged. The term 

“medication” includes both prescription and non-prescription (“over-the-counter”) 

medication. All prescription and non-prescription medication administered by the school 

at the elementary, middle and high school level must be directed by a physician who 

has determined that a student’s health and well-being requires medication during school 

hours. All non-prescription medication in the possession of students at the middle and 

high school not administered by the school requires written permission from the parent 

to the school. 

Due to the current Zika outbreak, we will temporarily modify the medication policy to 

allow parents at the elementary level to bring an insect repellent to the school with their 

child’s name written on the container for application by staff before going outside.  We 

will continue our policy for middle and high school students in that they may self-carry 

and self-apply insect repellent with written permission from the parent.  


